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A media committee composed of seven journalists from the prominent media organs in 
Argentina, which is currently visiting Ankara and Istanbul, paid a visit to AVIM on 26 May 
2015.

During this visit, AVIM specialist delievered presentations to the group on 1915 events 
and prospects for Turkish-Armenian reconcialiation that was followed by a question& 
answer session.

The meeting enabled AVIM to presents its views  to the press members from Argentina, a 
country which hosts an influential Armenian community. 
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